
Notice 
All the students of Faculty of Medicine 

 

All the students are requested to fill in the student 

feedback on IT facilities at the Faculty of Medicine, 

University of Ruhuna on or before the 16th 

(Monday) January 2023.  

The student’s contribution will help in the planning 

of the upgrade of facilities. 

The link is given below   
 

Student feedback on IT facilities. Faculty of Medicine, University of Ruhuna 

 

 

Prof Amaranath Karunanayake  

Head/ IT Unit                                                                                9th January 2023  

 

https://forms.gle/Q8cL9uLWEU3PfX746

